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4th August 2022 

Main Beach sand recycling system line renewal, Noosa Heads
 

Project update 
The Noosa Main Beach Recycling System Line 
will be renewed later this month as these 
pipelines are reaching the end of their remaining 
useful asset life. 
The Sand Recycling System (SRS) is located at 
the end of Claude Batten Drive, Noosa Heads. 
The facility pumps sand recovered by sand 
shifter units operating on the adjacent beach. 
Recovered sand is pumped through 1,600m of 
entrenched pipeline for beach disposal at the 
high-water mark. A number of disposal locations 
are located along the nourished beach, all 
connected by pipelines that distribute sea water 
and sand slurry.  

Community Impact  
Traffic delays are expected along Hastings 
Street on Thursday 11 August from 5:30am for 
approximately three hours while the pipe is 
loaded into the area. The car park located next 
to the Noosa River Groyne will be closed whilst 
the pipe is transported to site and traffic control 
will be onsite to direct motorists.  

 
There may be temporary closure of Beach 
Accesses 14, 15 and 16 while the work is 
underway. Our contractor will keep disruptions 
in these areas to a minimum and detours will be 
in place while work is conducted to ensure the 
safety of the community. Please observe detour 
signage and do not use this area while the work 
is underway. 

Timing of works 

Work will commence on 22 August and take up 
to three weeks depending upon favourable 
weather and construction conditions. 
 
 
 

Contact us 

Email:    mail@noosa.qld.gov.au  
(Subject line: Main Beach sand 
recycling line renewal, Noosa 
Heads) 

Customer Service: 5329 6500 
 
Stay updated: 
Web:  noosa.qld.gov.au/wip 
Social: www.facebook.com/noosacouncil 
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           Location of sand recycling system line renewal work 


